
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME RETIREES CLUB 

                              JULY 7, 2022 

    The July 7th, 2022 meeting of the North Lawrence Fish & Game Retirees Club 

was called to order by President Jeff Barnhart.  Ed Harhager discussed the meaning 

of the white cross at the flower garden and why it was being moved, and what it 

symbolizes.   

    Mike discussed the finances of the Retirees Club and the finances are fine and 

firm.  

     The June 12th Youth Day Event many agreed was a success.  The fishing event 

would like to recognize Marcella and John Olenzake, Bill & Ricky Wentsch, and 

Joe and K.D.  These are a few of the many volunteers that make the club alive and 

enjoyable.   

    July 10th is the Fishing and Catfish Event.  Registration starts at 8:00 and the 

event ends at 3:30.   Members, non-members and youth are welcome. 

    Frank spoke on the club’s finances and the club is on a solid base.  The North 

Lawrence Youth Shooting Team is doing excellent in completion with other teams.   

We are all extremely proud and wish them the best of luck.  The clubhouse is 

currently working with Midway for grant funds.  

   Show and Tell was 22 cal. rifles.   A large number of rifles were displayed, many 

of them passed down 3 generations.   Show and Tell for next month will be lever 

action rifles.  Jay A. won the 50/50 drawing and the meeting was adjourned.   

Next meeting is Thursday, Aug. 4, 2022 at 10:00 A.M.  

                                     Minutes recorded by Temporary Secretary, Garland Parsons 


